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Sequencing	
Father’s	Day	 	
Finish	Assessments	
	
Dear	Parents,	

Thank	you	so	much	for	sharing	your	child	with	us	this	year.	We	have	the	best	class	
and	parents	and	appreciate	all	you	have	done	for	us.	A	big	Thank	You	to	Kayla	Siemann	for	
organizing	our	class	parties	and	events.		
	 Please	continue	to	practice	cutting,	shapes,	pencil	grip,	and	numbers.	Most	children	
recognize	their	numbers	1-5	and	circle,	triangle,	and	square.	Quite	a	few	have	a	hard	time	
with	rectangle.	Next	year	they	will	need	to	be	able	to	cut	on	their	own	and	write	their	
name	on	most	of	their	work.			
	 Our	last	full	day	of	school	and	After	Care	is	next	Tuesday,	May	13th.	Our	class	
Closing	Program	is	Wednesday	May	14	at	9:30am.	Children	walk	in	with	their	parents	
at	9:20	–	NO	carline.	Please	make	sure	your	child	has	gone	to	the	bathroom	before	they	
arrive.	We	can’t	wait	to	show	you	some	of	our	favorite	things	we	have	learned	this	year.	
The	program	will	last	about	20	minutes	and	children	are	dismissed	immediately	after	for	
Summer.	
	 	
Important	Dates:	
-	Wednesday,	May	14	Preschool	Last	Day	of	School	Program	–	9:30	with	dismissal	
following	to	begin	Summer	
	
	
	

	
																																																	Have	a	great	week,	

Alex	Pechon	and	Michelle	Upton		
	


